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In my opinion, vote by mail is the most inclusive of all opportunities to exercise an 

individual's right as a citizen of this country. To repeal this fundamental right is to 

undermine the democratic process. Please vote against this measure. 

 

My personal experience is watching my parents wait until my father returned from 

work, after a quick meal, my parents would stand, with me in tow, in line in order to 

cast their vote at the local polling location. After I was of age to vote, I also had to 

stand in line waiting to cast my vote. Think about how many people didn't make the 

time to do this versus how many now are able to review the issues and vote at their 

convenience. While I acknowledge there may be opportunity for influence over how 

someone votes, I seriously doubt it is significantly different than what occurred before 

mail in ballots. Please keep vote by mail available for all Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jana Tindall 

2135 SW Whiteside Dr 

Corvallis, OR 97333 


